
January 2, 2023, Planning Committee Meeting 
 

 
 The January 2nd, 2023, Planning meeting called to order by chairman Joe Kusilek. 
 
 Members present Joe Kusilek, Heather Zinda, Dave Niccum and Mike Curtis. 
 
 Prior minutes read from July 5th, 2022, meeting read and approved. 
 
Motion to extend contract with All-Croix Inspections through January 31, 2025, by Heather Zinda, 2nd by 
Mike Curtis. 
 
Motion to recommend to the board a proposal to add accessory structures (outbuildings, pole sheds, 
detached garages) over 300 S.F. and requiring permits and inspections. Ag accessories without electricity 
to be exempt. Motion by Heather Zinda 2nd by Dave Niccum. 
 
Motion by Heather Zinda to amend the occupancy/road damage deposit to $2500.00; 2nd by Dave 
Niccum. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45. 
 
 
 
Minutes recorded by Mike Curtis 
 


